Awahou School

'A Lifestyle for Learning'



Wednesday 5th December 2018

What's On - Term 4, Week 8

- 4th to 7th December Trudi away in Melbourne at a conference
- 6th December Wharite Splash Planet trip and sleepover at school
- 8th December Ashhurst Christmas Parade

Power Outage

There is a planned power outage scheduled for Friday 7th December between 9am - 12pm. Horizons are supplying the school with a generator, so our power outage will just be from 7-7:30am whilst they get it hooked up.



Kainvi Cluster Athletics Day

What a great day! The weather was awesome, the kids performed brilliantly and the parent help was a blessing! Thank you to the parents who came to help out. Newbury School did an excellent job organising the event. The students represented the school extremely well. The following students won placings...

Ruby Dykman - 3rd overall for Year 7 Girls (1st in Discus, 2nd in High jump, 3rd in 400 metre sprint and 3rd in Shot Put)

Gemma Passey - 3rd overall for Year 5 Girls (1st in Long jump, 2nd in 100 metre sprint and 3rd in 400 metre sprint)

Coll Ferguson - 2nd in Year 6 Boys 100 metre sprint and 3rd in Long Jump

Belle Dykman - 3rd in Year 5 Girls Long Jump

Jessica Port - 3rd in Year 4 Girls Shot Put

Rebecca Port - 2nd in Year 5 Girls Shot Put









Pet Day Awards

Well done to Gemma, McKenzie, Narnia, Sarah, Jake, Jayde, Damian, Kade, Hamish, Hayley, Madison, Elena, Abaden, Edward, Mary, Coll, Jed, Kade, Ruby and Nathan.



UPCOMING EVENTS

Prizegiving

Thursday 13th December

The evening starts at 6pm and is scheduled to finish by 7pm. Please bring a plate for supper afterwards if you'd like to stick around.



Last Day of Term 4

The last day of school for Term 4 is **Wednesday 19th December**. School is scheduled to close at **2pm** that day.



Working Bees!

We would like to have a couple of Working Bees over the summer break. One being an inside Working Bee on Friday 21st December and an outside Working Bee early in the new year. If you are able to help please let us know, even just for an hour. We would really appreciate any help we can get. We will be in touch with a date for the outside bee.



Ashhurst Christmas Parade

The Ashhurst Christmas Parade is on this coming Saturday (8th Dec) at 10am. If you can help out with this please let us know. Bettina has come up with a great plan!





School Pool - NOW OPEN!!!

The school pool is now up and running! It's crystal clear thanks to Billie, Hamish, Charlie & Tom. We are busy sorting keys so watch this space to get more info on when you can come and grab one. The students can start bringing their togs and towel to school from now on either for swimming lessons or a lunchtime swim to cool off.

HELP!!! We will need someone to look after the pool for a spell while Billie and Hamish are away. If you are able to, even if only for a short time, please let us know asap.

Reports & Learning Conversations

End of year reports will be sent home on Monday 10th December. These contain information regarding your child's achievements throughout 2018, as well as their progress in the areas of reading, writing, spelling and maths over their time at Awahou School.

A notice will go home with the report for you to complete if you wish to have a Learning Conversation with the classroom teacher.

Uniform Amnesty

If you have any spare Awahou School uniforms floating around can you please send them back into school? We are planning a sort, tidy and mend session.



Week 7's Values Award Recipients

Well done Cayenne and Abaden!

